Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 1:12 PM

To: ‘Liz Whiddon'

Cc: Gifford, Adriane H; Nicholas Casten

Subject: RE: Notification of Field Activities (NMOCD RP 1R-3944)
Hello,

Thank you for the notification, if circumstances change please keep OCD informed.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD

From: Liz Whiddon <Elizabeth.Whiddon@ghd.com>

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 11:54 AM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>

Cc: Gifford, Adriane H <AGifford@chevron.com>; Nicholas Casten <nick.casten@ghd.com>
Subject: [EXT] Notification of Field Activities (NMOCD RP 1R-3944)

Good Afternoon,

| am writing to inform you that we will be conducting our fourth quarterly groundwater sampling event for 2020 at the
Chevron Dollarhide Site.

The fieldwork activities are scheduled to begin on October 5% and will take approximately two weeks to complete.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions.
Kind regards,
Liz Whiddon
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